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July 6,1988

CHAlHMAN

The Honorable Sam Gejdenson, Chairman
Subcommittee on General Oversight
and Investigations

Committee on Interior and Insular Affairs
~ United S Gle s~F[o u s e~0T R e p r e s e n ta t i v e s
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

In response to your request dated June 13, 1988, I am enclosing
the documents concerning the December 31, 1986 incident at
Davis Besse (Question 1) and the rulemaking on Fitness for Duty
(Question 3). The documentation requested on the NRC investi-
gation of the December 31, 1986 incident at Davis-Besse and the
utility's investigation of that incident (Question 2) is q

presently being used by the Office of Investigations (01) to i

prepare their final report. OI anticipates the report will be
completed by mid-July. As discussed with your staff, a copy
will be provided to the Subcommittee as soon as it is completed
and will list and reference the documents requested.

S he enclosed documents include internal staff memoranda,
predecisional drafts and other sensitive documents that are
protected from public disclosure under the Freedom of
Information Act. Therefore, we request that these documents
not be made generally available to the public. Should you or
your staff have any questions regarding the disclosure status
of particular documents, please contact our Congressional
Affairs staff.

!

Sincerely, |
|

!

h. .M
,Jrf,Lando W. Ze

I Enclosures-
As listed j

cc: (w/o enclosures) !

Rep. Denny Smith
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